
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Park University 

MISSOURI STATE BOARD OF NURSING SITE VISIT 

    

Announcement 

Park University, Ellen Finley Earhart, Department of Nursing wishes to announce 
that it will host a site review for full approval of its Bachelor of Science in Nursing 
Program on November 14th, 2018. The Department is seeking comments from the 
community regarding the BSN Pre-Licensure in preparation for its evaluation by 
the Missouri State Board of Nursing.  

The Community is invited to share your comments about the program via written 
or electronic comments and should be submitted directly to: 

Missouri State Board of Nursing 
Attn: Mallory Ainsworth 
3605 Missouri Boulevard 

PO Box 656 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0656 

Or  

mallory.ainsworth@pr.mo.gov 

 

All written comments should be received by the MSBN by October 3rd, 2018. 
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